


suggested that a presentation on retiree healthcare benefits and changes to the plans be 
included.   
 
 The Retiree reception at the University Home is scheduled for July 31, from 4 – 6 p.m.  
The feasibility of a tour of the new teaching theater will be pursued and Elliott Wassermann will 
be invited to present a short talk on the new theater. 
 
New Business: 
 
 John Deem received a request for the Retirees to help with the Indiana State Senior 
Games.  USI will help in hosting the activities.  The games are scheduled for May 15 - 23.  
Because of the short time, it was decided that we would respond with interest but involvement 
would be difficult this year.  We will make sure the dates of the games are included in USI Notes 
announcements. 
 
 John Deem received information about the new CPR technique along with a video.  The 
link to this information will be included in an e-mail to retirees. 
 
 


